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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Attention: P, Dwyer, NMSS-Safeguards
Dear Mr. Dwyer:
Subject: Seminar on Security Upgrade Rule

As requested in a telephone conversation with Ellen Kraus, this will
advise that the following personnel from the Energy Systems Group of
Rockwell International should be invited to attend the forthcoming
seminar on the Fixed Site Security Upgrade Rule to be held in Richmond,
Virginia, on March 27 and 28, 1979, and should receive the pre-meeting
information and brochures,

M. E. Remley, Director
Health, Safety and Radiation Services

R. D. Barto, Director
Industrial Security

Sincere

M. E. Re ¥, Dirdector
Health, Safety and diation Services
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